Second CCS call possible schedule

Availability planning

Edit the table below to indicate your status with respect to the proposed dates for the F2F, entering one of the following:

22 This day could work, but | would prefer not to

no This day definitely does not work for me

YES  this day works fine for me

[empty] Not yet determined

If you would use case exactly as shown ("YES", "no") that would help for visually scanning the table.

Current Call

scheduled every
week

(no change)
Monday

4pm CET

Total YES

Total no

Gunnar Andersson

Unknown User (kevinval)
Unknown User (keith.derrick)

Unknown User (gururaj.
narayanan)

Gerald preitz

Unknown User (benjamin_klotz)
Unknown User (glenn.atkinson)
Philippe Robin

TBD

TBD

Additional Call on Communication Infrastructure
(scheduled possibly every other week, to be decided)

only a US Pacific-almost friendly schedule is proposed for the time being

Tuesday Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday Thursday

6pm 4pm CET 5pm CET 6pm CET 5pm CET
CET
?? YES YES YES YES
YES YES YES
?? YES YES no ??
YES YES YES YES
YES YES YES YES No
?? YES YES YES YES

Thursday

6pm CET

YES

YES

no

YES

??

Friday

5pm CET

OK but not 31
Jan

no

YES
YES

YES

Friday

6pm
CET

??

no

YES

??


https://wiki.covesa.global/display/~gandersson
https://wiki.covesa.global/display/~kevinval
https://wiki.covesa.global/display/~keith.derrick
https://wiki.covesa.global/display/~gururaj.narayanan
https://wiki.covesa.global/display/~gururaj.narayanan
https://wiki.covesa.global/display/~Gerald.Spreitz
https://wiki.covesa.global/display/~Benjamin_Klotz
https://wiki.covesa.global/display/~glenn.atkinson
https://wiki.covesa.global/display/~philippe.robin
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